
 

 

2024 - Mooring Rules - 2024 
Please read and follow ALL Mooring Rules 

Note: New deadline to remove everything from Mooring Slips is October 31st. 

1) Your slip is to the right of your numbered post while standing on the shore facing the lake. The slips 

are numbered from left to right. Your watercraft needs to be positioned in the center of the slip. 

 

2)  Three watercraft securing poles are required! Two at the front of your watercraft (NOT on land) 

and one in the back. Do not reposition or secure your watercraft to the LLPOA mooring marker 

post.  Poles and platform must be removed when your boat is removed. 

 

3) No docks or boat lifts are allowed in a mooring slip, only transition platforms positioned on the land 

at the front of the watercraft.  

 

4)      Only one watercraft is allowed in your slip. 

 

5)      Overnight mooring is only allowed in your authorized mooring slip; no overnight mooring is allowed 

on any other LLPOA property. 

 

6) It is YOUR responsibility to clean out the weeds and leaves at your assigned slip, regularly. 

 

7)      Your watercraft must be in the water by June 15th.  If extenuating circumstances exist or if you take 

your watercraft out for any extended period, please contact the office.  

 

8)      Refunds are available if:  

1. All your choices are taken, and you choose not to moor = 100%   

2. You agree to a slip, then choose not to moor and we are able to fill it prior to July 1st = 50% 

3. You submit a Refund Request Form 

 

9)      All sites must be approached at a NO WAKE speed to help prevent erosion to our shorelines. 

 

10) Any Member causing damage to LLPOA property, including damage caused by watercraft or poles, 

will be charged the cost of repair to that property. 

 

11) All personal property (including poles) must be removed by October 31st. When you remove your 

watercraft for the season, remove your poles and platform.   

 

12) The Water Quality Assessment MUST be paid on time (by August 1st) or you will be excluded from 

getting a mooring slip the following year.  A Board approved payment plan is available. 

 

Failure to comply with any of these rules may result in the loss of mooring privileges the following year. If 

LLPOA removes any items from your slip, the Member will be charged any associated costs, including storage 

fees for the items.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact the office at (517) 688-9704 or LakeLeAnnpoa@gmail.com 


